
  A huge well done to our small and mighty group of year 6
children on their SATs results this week. Every single one

of you have tried so hard and we are so proud of the
results you have achieved. 
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  On Monday, your child will come home with
their annual school report and dependent on

year group, statutory assessment information. 
If you are able to, please scan the QR codes on
the accompanying letter as we would love to

hear your feedback. 

  Next year, our classes are as follows:

Class 1: Miss Rand
Class 2: Mrs Osman and Miss Wiles

Class 3: Mrs Reynolds
Class 4: Mrs Denham and Mrs Houlden

Teaching Teams ‘25

School Reports

This week, we had the pleasure of hosting a music concert
featuring our very own talented children playing their

guitars and ukuleles. We were joined by parents and carers
who were blown away by the progress the children have

made in their peripatetic music lessons this year. 
It was simply brilliant!

Music Concert
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This week, we have held 2 Future Friday assemblies: one with local rugby
legends and one with one of amazing parents. 

The children were inspired through these different jobs and journeys
which got our presenters there. A huge thank you to all our featured guests

this year. You are certainly made positive impressions with our children. 
We are looking for local people to talk to the children about their careers

and the journeys they’ve taken to get there.  
If you would like to lead on a Future Friday assembly next academic year,

please speak with Mrs Lawrence or Mrs Houlden. 

Future Fridays!

Bikeability - Class 4 - invite only 14-15 July 

Upcoming Events

Forest School - Y4

Kingswood Meeting - Y5

School closes for pupils

15 July 

16 July at 5.30pm 

18 July

Y6 parents cream tea celebration

16 July

17 July at 2.30pm 

Y6 Celebration Day
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How did we SHINE this week? 

Resilience Award

Jack (YN) for persevering with your climbing skills.
Reuben (Y1) for showing lots of perseverance with your
independent writing this week.
Tye (Y3) for not giving up when faced with a challenge.

Star Readers

Kayson (YR)
Josie (Y1)

Lincoln (Y3)
Ruby (Y5)

Shining Stars

Class 1 - Rylie (YN) for being a kind friend.
Class 2 - Hettie (Y2) for her amazing Great Fire of London diary
entry in English.
Class 3 - Rupert (Y3) for being a great example of The Kellington
Way and working hard.
Class 4 - Emilie (Y6) for being conscientious in your learning.
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There have been several reported
cases of nits again in our school.

Please ensure you check your child’s
hair carefully this weekend and treat

as needed. Let’s get rid of these
unwanted visitors so our children are
comfortable! Ongoing and untreated

nits is a safeguarding concern and will
is taken seriously. 

Nit Alert

Golden Welly

This week’s award goes
to Class 1 for their

fantastic imaginative
play.

September Attendance

Attendance from the first week
back at school is crucial. This gives

your child the best chances at
building successful relationships,
feeling positive about school and

making progress. 
Did you know: 1 day or more off in
the first week means you are 3/5

more likely to become persistently
absence across the year. 

As always, we will be closely
monitoring attendance. If you have

any questions, please speak with
Mrs Houlden or Mrs Fox.

PTA Shout Out

A huge thank you to our wonderful
PTA for organising a successful

‘Burger and Bounce’ event on what
was one of the hottest days of the
year so far. It was wonderful to see
so many excited, yet hot faces at

the event. Thank you to those who
volunteered their time or who

were able to support the event.

A special shout out to Mrs Frost
who will be leaving the PTA this

year as her daughter moves onto
high school. We are so grateful for
all the time, effort and innovative

ideas you have shared with our
school during your time on the
PTA. We have been so lucky to

have had you. 
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